

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Monday 15<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

**RE: Ealing Road Library** 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 3 will be visiting Ealing Road Library on Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> January 2024. The purpose of the visit is for the children to become familiar with how to use the library and to take a book out that they can borrow.

Here are the times for each class: 30 & 3Y - 10:45 - 11:45pm 3L & 3N - 1:45 - 2:45pm

As this is a local trip the children will be walking to and from the library in small groups. If you would like to accompany your child's class then please speak to their teacher today.

Your child will need to dress appropriately for the weather; a coat to wear over their school uniform and sensible walking shoes.

There is no cost to this trip.

Yours sincerely, Year 3 Team











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk